
CARLO GABOARDI

10/03/1929 Castelnuovo Bocca D'Adda (LO) 
05/10/2023 Meleti (LO)

I familiari ringraziano anticipatamente tutti coloro che parteciperanno alla
cerimonia funebre e tutti coloro che scriveranno con affetto un Pensiero di

Ricordo sul sito necrologibassolodigiano.it, sezione Necrologi.



Pensieri di Ricordo (13)

198656, 11/03/2025 ore 09:38

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training!
Trading in Fixed Time Mode: A Short Cut into the World of Trading. WARNING! If registration is closed for your
country, you need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example
(Singapore). After registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited
earnings every 60 seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773
DOWNLOAD IOS APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play)
https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-
Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773

846716, 11/03/2025 ore 00:50

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training!
Trading in Fixed Time Mode: A Short Cut into the World of Trading. WARNING! If registration is closed for your
country, you need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example
(Singapore). After registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited
earnings every 60 seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773
DOWNLOAD IOS APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play)
https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-
Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773

687676, 10/03/2025 ore 02:17

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training!
Trading in Fixed Time Mode: A Short Cut into the World of Trading. WARNING! If registration is closed for your
country, you need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example
(Singapore). After registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited
earnings every 60 seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773
DOWNLOAD IOS APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play)
https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-
Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773



836958, 09/03/2025 ore 15:11

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training!
Trading in Fixed Time Mode: A Short Cut into the World of Trading. WARNING! If registration is closed for your
country, you need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example
(Singapore). After registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited
earnings every 60 seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773
DOWNLOAD IOS APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play)
https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-
Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773

428167, 09/03/2025 ore 09:31

I want to show you one exclusive program called (BTC PROFIT SEARCH AND MINING PHRASES), which can make you
a rich man! This program searches for Bitcoin wallets with a balance, and tries to find a secret phrase for them to
get full access to the lost wallet! Run the program and wait, and in order to increase your chances, install the
program on all computers available to you, at work, with your friends, with your relatives, you can also ask your
classmates to use the program, so your chances will increase tenfold! Remember the more computers you use, the
higher your chances of getting the treasure! DOWNLOAD FOR FREE Telegram: https://t.me/btc_profit_search

https://t.me/btc_profit_search

753441, 08/03/2025 ore 14:07

I want to show you one exclusive program called (BTC PROFIT SEARCH AND MINING PHRASES), which can make you
a rich man! This program searches for Bitcoin wallets with a balance, and tries to find a secret phrase for them to
get full access to the lost wallet! Run the program and wait, and in order to increase your chances, install the
program on all computers available to you, at work, with your friends, with your relatives, you can also ask your
classmates to use the program, so your chances will increase tenfold! Remember the more computers you use, the
higher your chances of getting the treasure! DOWNLOAD FOR FREE Telegram: https://t.me/btc_profit_search

https://t.me/btc_profit_search



673595, 17/02/2025 ore 00:20

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training!
Trading in Fixed Time Mode: A Short Cut into the World of Trading. WARNING! If registration is closed for your
country, you need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example
(Singapore). After registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited
earnings every 60 seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773
DOWNLOAD IOS APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play)
https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-
Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773

426447, 01/02/2025 ore 00:43

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training!
Trading in Fixed Time Mode: A Short Cut into the World of Trading. WARNING! If registration is closed for your
country, you need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example
(Singapore). After registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited
earnings every 60 seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773
DOWNLOAD IOS APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play)
https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-
Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773

139912, 15/01/2025 ore 02:26

Hi! Earn every MINUTE without limit of 100, 200, 500, 1000 and whiter Dollars USA, there are NO limits! We have been
trusted by millions of people around the world since 2014! The most convenient platform for online trading and
investment 2023! *Awarded by FxDailyInfo, a reputable international resource! *World Business Outlook Award! The
most reliable financial broker 2023! + Instant withdrawal! + Demo account +10 000D! + Free Signals! + Free training! +
PROMO-CODE: OLYMPOLYMP *From $50 +30% to deposit! WARNING! If registration is closed for your country, you
need to enable VPN and choose a country from which registration is not prohibited, for example (Singapore). After
registration you can disable VPN and start earning, it is allowed! Sign up, and earn unlimited earnings every 60
seconds! The promo code is valid on these links only! WEB VERSION https://trkmad.com/101773/ DOWNLOAD IOS
APP (App Store) https://app.appsflyer.com/id1053416106?pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=App-
Store&af_sub1=XR DOWNLOAD ANDROID APP (Google Play) https://app.appsflyer.com/com.ticno.olymptrade?
pid=affiliate&c=101773&af_siteid=101773&af_sub2=Google-Play&af_sub1=XR

https://trkmad.com/101773



169921, 14/01/2025 ore 14:58

I want to show you one exclusive program called (BTC PROFIT SEARCH AND MINING PHRASES), which can make you
a rich man! This program searches for Bitcoin wallets with a balance, and tries to find a secret phrase for them to
get full access to the lost wallet! Run the program and wait, and in order to increase your chances, install the
program on all computers available to you, at work, with your friends, with your relatives, you can also ask your
classmates to use the program, so your chances will increase tenfold! Remember the more computers you use, the
higher your chances of getting the treasure! DOWNLOAD FOR FREE Telegram: https://t.me/btc_profit_search

https://t.me/btc_profit_search

Seuil D’Argonne / Verdun, 09/10/2023 ore 20:14

Io e la mia famiglia abbiamo avuto un grande pensiero per Carlino stamattina. Conserveremo un bel ricordo di lui ,
una persona goviale e dal cuore grande ! Un pensiero anche a Virginia . Sincere condoglianze . Famiglie GANASSALI ,
GAMBINO FLOSSE.

Patricia FLOSSE

Castelnuovo Bocca d,'Adda, 06/10/2023 ore 13:08

Sentite condoglianze Maria Guaragni e famiglia

Maria Guaragni

Castelnuovo bocca d adda , 06/10/2023 ore 10:39

Sentite condoglianze Stefania Sonia e famiglie

Merli Stefania
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